
From: Marilyn Sachs [mailto:marilynsac[REDACTED]
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 3:15 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: Amazon and the book market 

  

 
 
To; John Reed, U.S. Dept. Of Justice, 
 
The Authors Guild and publishers have worked out an agreement where books 
can be sold fairly in bookstores, and online. To break this agreement 
would give Amazon a monopoly on most book sales, and put small bookstores 
out of business. I'm sure that is not something you would want. 
Thank you for your thoughtful understanding of this problem. This 
settlement is definitely in the public interest. 
 
Respectfully. 
 
Marilyn Sachs, Author of Childrens Books 
 




